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WALMART FIRE FIRST RESPONDERS RECOGNITION

CLOVIS, NM (October 27, 2023) – Walmart, the Committee of 50, the City of Clovis, and 
the Clovis/Curry County Chamber of Commerce will be hosting a Walmart Fire First 
Responders Recognition at 5:00 p.m., Monday, October 30th, 2023 in the Ingram Room 
of the Clovis-Carver Public Library located at 701 N. Main Street in Clovis.

“Walmart, the City of Clovis, and the Chamber of Commerce Commi�ee of 50, would 
like to express its gratitude not only to Clovis first responders, but to the various other 
agencies who responded to the Walmart fire on September 3rd, 2023 in Clovis,” advised 
Clovis Mayor Morris. “The Clovis Fire Department and first responders were supported 
by other area fire services, including Cannon Air Force Base, and we are grateful for the 
coordinated response in effectively addressing the fire.”

Mayor Morris will be recognizing the various agencies who supported the City of 
Clovis Fire Department during the fire including Bovina, Curry County, Broadview, 
Cannon AFB, Farwell, Grady, Melrose, Pleasant Hill, Portales, and Ranchvale.

A quorum of Clovis City Commissioners may be present at the recognition.

For questions or for more information, please contact the Clovis City Manager’s Office 
at 575-763-9653 or email administration@cityofclovis.org.


